From: ryan fullforcediesel.com

To: Griffith, Carrie; R4 Regional Hearing Clerk
Subject: Full Force Diesel Payment
Date: Tuesday, October 24, 2023 1:33:37 PM

Caution: This email originated from outside EPA, please exercise additional caution when
deciding whether to open attachments or click on provided links.

Afternoon,

Hope your days are well. I'm emailing in regard to the information | failed to provide on
the tracking number for the payment we sentin. The tracking number is
1ZR92R752468802031. It was delivered on Thursday, the 12" of October and signed by
someone in the mail room with the last name Huey. Sorry for the delay in the
information.

Thank you,

Ryan Casserly

Full Force Diesel Performance Inc.
7822 Manchester Pike
Murfreesboro, TN 37127
615-962-8291
FullForceDiesel.com
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